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Representative LaRe

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Jenn Crank on her dog, Bee, being named a 

2025 American Kennel Club National Agility 

Champion.

WHEREAS, The members of the House of Representatives of the 136th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to congratulate Jenn Crank on her 
dog, Bee, winning the 2025 American Kennel Club National Agility 
Championship in the regular class sixteen-inch division; and

WHEREAS, The owner of IncrediPAWS, Jenn Crank has striven to train 
championship dogs, and consequently, her Shetland sheepdog, Bee, won 
first place at this year’s AKC National Agility Championship in the 
regular class sixteen-inch division with a time of 29.91 seconds. This 
outstanding trainer and her student have amply demonstrated their 
ability to meet challenges with enthusiasm and confidence and have 
displayed an exceptional willingness to work hard to produce superior 
results; and

WHEREAS, Jenn Crank’s accomplishments are a justifiable source of 
pride and a fine reflection not only on her but also on her family and 
on her community. She has exhibited a sincere desire to develop her 
knowledge of canines so that she might fully showcase a breed’s 
capabilities, and she is certainly deserving of high praise; and

WHEREAS, Individuals interested in pursuing a career in animal 
training could find no finer example to emulate than Jenn Crank, for 
she has followed her goals in a painstaking manner. Indeed, she has 
proven herself to be innovative and resolute, and her skill, along 
with Bee’s confidence and spirit, certainly resulted in success at the 
AKC National Agility Championship; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
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the 136th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
commend Jenn Crank for tremendous achievement and extend best wishes 
to both her and her Shetland sheepdog, Bee, in the years to come; and 
be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to Jenn Crank.

25
26
27
28

29
30


